
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

 

 21 September 2022 

Circular for students of classes 3 to 9 

Dear Parents, 

The school has partnered with Super Al Polaris, a research-based organization, who 

have the expertise in Artificial Intelligence, Machine Learning, Coding and Applied 

Artificial Intelligence, 

They will be offering classes in Design and Innovative Technology in our school from 

the 1st October 2022 on every Sunday for an hour in the evening (from 4pm onwards ). 

There will be several batches depending on the number of students who choose to take 

this extra course. 

A certificate will be awarded to each child on completion of this course. There will be 

25 classes starting from 1st October 2022 and the course fee is 70 OMR which may be 

paid in two installments (35 OMR in October 2022 and 35 OMR in January 2023) which 

may be paid at the school office counter. 

The goal is to provide students with a solid foundation in STEM (Science, Technology, 

Engineering, and Math) and enable thinking abilities to prepare them with 21st-century 

skills for their degrees and careers. These lessons not only make it easy for students to 

understand abstract programming concepts but also allow them to apply concepts to 

different projects, games, web technology and the development of apps. 

Our aim is to make our children future ready for we want them to join the 21st -century 

learning revolution. This course will help them to improve their critical thinking and 

problem-solving skills and it also helps them to develop their creativity and writing 

skills. Coding and AI which is a part of the course will help them in the future to choose 

their career goal. 

Please register your child by paying the course fee for the seats are limited. 

You may contact Mr. Bejoy Kurian (Career Counsellor) counsellor@indianschool.com 

if you have any queries. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Principal 

 


